

# East Anglian Federation OF PHOTOGRAPHIC SOCIETIES

## 2024 EAF AGM and EAF PDI Championship at Fulbourn



(2023 EAF PDI Championship: Best Image – "Vestrahorn at Sunrise" by Shirley Hollis of Shillington & District CC)

Sunday 11th February 2024 at Fulbourn

(Full details were sent out to Club Secretaries on the 17<sup>th</sup> November 2023 and are now available on the EAF Website)



#### **Every EAF Club may enter the**

### **CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 2024**

The Championships are Club-based competitions, rather like a 'battle'. Each Club needs 25 PDIs and/or 15 Prints from a minimum of just 5 members, so even the smallest Clubs can take part.

There are two Championships each year – one in Projected Digital Images (PDI) and one in Prints. The Championships will find the top EAF Club and select the top two Clubs to represent the EAF at the PAGB Club Championships later in 2024.

The next Championships will be at The Fulbourn Centre (Townley Memorial Hall), 31 Home End, Fulbourn, Cambridge CB21 5BS:

# PDI – 11th February 2024, starting after the 10.30am EAF AGM (Championship will not start before 11.30am)

and

#### **Prints – 10th March 2024, start 11.30am**

For full details see Championship Rules.

We'd love to see new Clubs enter in 2024 as well as the regulars so we have introduced a Best Rookie award for the best new entrant.

Come to see other Clubs' best work from around the EAF.

Come to chat to other Club members and make new friends.

If you are thinking about going for a photographic award of merit (CPAGB, DPAGB or MPAGB) this will be a good opportunity to see the sort of images that tend to do well. Your Club doesn't have to enter for you to come to see what goes on.

Everyone is welcome.

The Championships entry forms and spectator ticket applications are available on the EAF website, <a href="www.eaf.org.uk">www.eaf.org.uk</a> under "Downloadable Documents" on the "Info" tab. Tickets to attend are limited so don't leave it too late to apply. Two tickets have been reserved for each Club entering and then after the deadline for entries, three weeks before the event, they will be on general sale.

Hugh Spence, EAF Championship Secretary E-mail: ChampionshipSec@eaf.org.uk